January 15, 2004

Mr. Anthony Zielinski Council Administration Manager Milwaukee Common Council City Hall, Room 205 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: "Title Only" Resolution

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

This is to provide you with background information on the resolution that the Health Department would like to be introduced. The City of Milwaukee Health Department is entering into an agreement between the Health Department and the Federally Qualified Health Center Look-Alike Board (FQHC). The FQHC Board provides oversight at the Johnston community Health Center Clinic. The Health Department is the fiscal agent and applicant for the funding. Federal compliance rules require that we contract with the FQHC Board to be eligible for federal reimbursement for healthcare services.

The resolution is being drafted by the Legislative Reference Bureau and the file will be filled as soon as possible. As always, thank you for your consideration of this "title only" resolution.

Sincerely,

Janet Nell Administrative Specialist-Sr.

Attachments